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Summer Camp 2013 Newsletter 
 

 

January 16-17, 2014- MLK Shoebox Kits 
 

Our Scouts prepared shoeboxes with various 

toiletries to give to homeless men. The four patrols 

that participated were the Falcons, Eagles, 

Timberwolves, and Scorpions. We prepared four 

large shoebox kits from each patrol. Our Scouts did 

an excellent job in serving the community in 

recognition of our January community service 

month.  

 

 
 

January 18, 2014- Celebrating Our 

Seniors through APEC 
 

Julian Woods, Tenderfoot, worked in 

coalition with APEC learning center to prepare food 

plates. Julian Woods worked in an assembly line 

efficiently preparing food plates for the senior 

citizens. The group prepared over 500 plates for the 

seniors. 

 

 

January 25, 2014- Relocating the Turtles 

 
Our Scouts helped to relocate the turtles from the 

retention pond on the same street as the Atlanta 

Area Council. The Scouts that participated were 

William Reid, Ryan Cooper, and Christopher 

Stephens. The Scouts helped to move more than 

sixty (60) turtles! Those turtles now have greater 

chance of survival in their new home. Troop 2020 

can truly say they helped to save lives. 

 

 
 

 

February 9, 2014-Scout Sunday 
 

Our Scouts participated in Ben Hill United 

Methodist Church’s fifth annual Scout Sunday. This 
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shows the strong relationship between our Troop 

and the Church. We hope to celebrate many more 

years with Ben Hill United Methodist Church, our 

home. A Scout is “Reverent”. 

 

                   

 
February 22, 2014-Chess Tournament 
 

Troop 2020 held a chess tournament at Ben Hill 

United Methodist Church for our unit members. The 

tournament was organized into a bracket system. 

The individual winner was Jeffrey Riddle (Eagle 

Patrol) and the team winners were the Scorpion 

Patrol. Jeffrey won $50 from the event and the 

Scorpion Patrol won $100. The Scouts remarked 

that they enjoyed the event, as it was the first Troop 

event of this caliber. 

 

  

 

 

 
March 14-16, 2014- Camp Bel-Tel and 

Court of Honor  

 
Our troop visited Bel-Tel campgrounds for a 

camping trip. On the camping trip, the troop also 

hosted a court of honor. Honorees include 

Christopher Stephens and Alphounce Williams, who 

were awarded Star Scout, Cebron Williams and 

Julian Woods, who were awarded Second Class, and 

Matthew Register who was awarded First Class. 
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March 30, 2014 –Webelos Crossover 

Olympics 
 

Troop 2020 Boy Scouts held a joint outdoor activity 

with Pack 2020 Webelos. The purpose of this event 

was to introduce the Webelos to first aid and knot 

tying skills by Boy Scout youth leaders Joshua Dent 

and Joshua Kelly while satisfying the Webelos’ 

requirement for the Arrow of Light. The Webelos 

that participated were Cameron Bennett, Noah 

Bennett, Aiden Hutchinson and Jordan Paige. This 

was a great opportunity to show the Webelos Scouts 

the adventure of Boy Scouting. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 


